MINUTES OF THE MEETING FOR THE PFA

Wednesday 14th November 2012

At Cockwood Primary School, 3.40pm

Present:  Clair Campbell, Mellony Kirby, Brigitte Hawkins, Sue Jago, Gayner Andrews, Richard Walker
Apologies:  Nicola Rose, Adele Jeffs, Lorraine Curry, Toni Smith, Joy Taylor, Becky Tallamy
 

Finance

Outgoings - 2 ipod players £83.32, Class 1 trip £390, Class 2 Ancient Egyptian Project £117.50.
 

Incomings - EcoKids £221.27, Speed ticket donation £80, Tempest Photography £202.29, Halloween Disco £162, Abel & Cole £14.90.
 

Provisions to pay for - Class 3 Northcott Trip £135.00, Break/street dancing £96.00, Fizzbook Trolley £500.00, Virtual Learning Platform £400.00, CAP workshop £175.00.  This was all agreed at the previous meeting.

 

This will leave a balance of just over £1600.

 

Christmas Fayre

A letter has gone out to all parents asking for volunteers to help with the Christmas Fayre so if you can spare your time please let Clair know as soon as possible.  We are accepting donations now and a letter will be sent home shortly.  Gayner will liaise with Joy regarding the Christmas decorations, bottle bags and mulled wine & mince pies.  Mel and Clair will visit the local businesses to ask for donations.

 

New Ideas

We discussed new suggestions for next year's events - Ladies pampering evening to be held at Cofton.  Coffee Morning/Bring & Buy Sale, Boot sale and an Adults evening.

 
Any Other Business

Meeting

There will not be a meeting in December but in January we have the AGM which will be held on Wednesday 23rd January 2013 at 3.40pm, everybody is welcome and we will need at least 3 people to attend in order for the meeting to be valid as we have a charity status now.  We welcome any new members so if you would like to join the team or would like any information please see any member of the current team.

 

Website

Now the school website has been updated the PFA need to have their information updated as well, which will include a finance report, minutes of the meetings and dates of future events.

 

Photographer

A lot of parents have approached Clair regarding Tempest Photography expressing that they were disappointed with the quality and service.  Quite a few parents had mentioned Green Avocado which provide a more modern kind of photo.  Clair has been liaising with Green Avocado and will supply more information.  It was suggested we had a school photo and a class photo which we may be able to arrange for the summer next year with another company to compare before we change our current source.  However the school are very happy with Tempest and the efficient way they organise the taking of the photographs/collection/delivery and sales.  We had 56 orders out of 65 families for this year and we had over £200 in commission.  Apparently Green Avocado was used a few years ago and they were not successful causing a lot of disruption to the classes and the school received very few sales and little commission.  Tempest have been booked for the Autumn term 2013.
 

Date of next meeting – Wednesday 23rd January 2013 at 3.40pm - AGM

